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Expanding the definition of terrorism to target only specific groups (such as those 

who believe that the Palestinian people should be allowed to live in Palestine) and 

not the white supremacists who are currently dismantling democracy is a travesty. I 

strongly oppose this measure on account of human rights. Oregon legislators should 

be smashed of this proposal. Thank you for your time. 


